
Mr. Gao Ping Meets with Mr. Wang Shisen, GM of Huaihe Energy 

On September 20, 2022, Mr. Gao Ping, President of CPID, met with Mr. Wang Shisen, 
GM of Huaihe Energy (Group) Co., Ltd. in Huainan, Anhui Province, and both sides 
had an in-depth exchange of views on coal supply and clean energy industry layout. Mr. 
Li Xiangyang, Deputy GM of Huaihe Energy, attended the meeting. 

On behalf of CPID, Mr. Gao expressed his gratitude to Huaihe Energy for its continuous 
support, and said that Huaihe Energy was an important strategic partner of CPID, and 
both sides had established a good relationship of mutual trust in the long-term 
cooperation and set a model of coal-power cooperation. Mr. Gao hoped that both sides 
would further broaden their cooperation, strengthen strategic collaboration in clean 
energy, integrated smart energy, energy storage, green electric transportation and other 
fields, and make contributions to the national energy supply, rural revitalization and the 
realization of the carbon peaking and carbon neutrality goals. 

On behalf of Huaihe Energy, Mr. Wang extended a warm welcome to Mr. Gao and his 
delegation, and said that Huaihe Energy would do its best to ensure the coal supply to 
CPID. Mr. Wang hoped that both sides would shore up the confidence in clean 
development, give full play to their respective advantages, and continue to strengthen 
communication and collaboration in clean energy and integrated smart energy, so as to 
achieve mutual benefits and win-win outcome. 



The relevant departmental leaders of CPID, the leaders of Pingwei Power Generation 
Company, and the relevant personnel of Huaihe Energy’s Coal Sales Center, Strategic 
Investment Department and Power Generation Group, participated in the activity. 




